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Business to Business

SC Works Centers provide business services

 

Did you know that there are more than 40 SC Works Centers across the state? 
And did you know that they don't just provide services for job seekers? Your 
local SC Works Center is an invaluable tool that provides free resources to 
help you attract, hire and train the workers your business needs to succeed.

 Finding the right employee can be challenging task. Through your local center 
you can post your job listing to a statewide database, find out about 
recruitment events and job fairs, and even use professional staff to organize 
and promote a specialized hiring event. Once you have found the right fit, local 
centers also provide you access to information about community resources 
and training opportunities.

 You can learn more about what your workforce center can do for you and find 
the nearest location by clicking here.

How to appeal 

a claim
 
When an individual files for 
unemployment benefits, 
the S.C. Department of 
Employment and Workforce 
(DEW) investigates the claim 
by contacting both the 
individual and the individual's former employer. The department then issues 
a written determination detailing its initial ruling on the individual's eligibility 
for benefits and any points of law considered. You have the right to file an 
appeal if you disagree with the determination. Each determination letter 
contains detailed appeal rights and information; make sure to read this 
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information thoroughly. Click the link below to learn more about appealing a 
claim.

MORE

Preparing for a Field Audit

From time to time, the Department 
of Employment and Workforce will 
conduct a field audit. The purpose of 
an audit includes:

Determining taxable wages the 
employer paid and the 
contributions, interest, and 
penalties DEW law requires on 
these wages.
Reconciling wages reported with amounts discovered.
Determining the employer's financial ability to meet UI tax obligations.

Click the link below to find out what records the field auditors may need, and 
how they can help you understand unemployment insurance legal 
requirements.
 

MORE

Business to Business is a biweekly email from the S.C. Department of Employment and Workforce aimed 
at keeping you informed about employment issues businesses face.
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